
25
th

 Camberwell (1
st

 Dulwich College) Scout Group 

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting 

Held on Friday 7
th

 May 2010 at 7.00 pm at the Trevor Bailey Building 

Sixty parents, leaders, officers, explorer scouts and scouts attended the meeting 

 

1.  Wendy Foreman welcomed all those assembled. 

 

2.  The minutes of the AGM held on Friday 8
th

 May 2009 were circulated and accepted as an accurate 

record of the meeting. 

 

3.  There were no matters arising. 

 

4.  Nick Black (Group Scout Manager) gave a report on activities. 

 

Last year 55 boys attended the summer camp at Fry up Dale.  This was the largest camp since the 

1990s.  In September the 80
th

 Anniversary Dinner was attended by 120 parents, friends, leaders, 

scouts and old scouts.  An extraordinary amount of trips have taken place during the last year 

including canoeing, caving, climbing, cycling and trips to Broadstone Warren. 

 

Nick thanked Pete and the other leaders and outlined the position regarding the move to the Trevor 

Bailey building where work is due to begin shortly to accommodate the troop.  He also gave details 

of the 500 club and encouraged parents to join.  This has raised £3000 this year and funded the 

purchase of new bikes for the troop. 

 

5.  The financial report for the last year was circulated.   There were no questions and the accounts 

have been approved by the Group Executive Committee. 

 

6.  Nick Black approved the nomination of Wendy Foreman as Chairman. 

 

7.  Mervyn Wolffsohn was elected as Treasurer.  This was proposed by Nick Black and seconded by 

Fergus Jamieson.  Trisha Emkes was elected as Secretary.  This was proposed by Nick Black and 

seconded by Alex Tate. 

 

8.  The following people were elected to the Group Executive Committee.  This was proposed by Nick 

Black and seconded by Alex Tate. 

 

Virginie Kirk 

Patricia Golding 

Alan Baxter 

John Burton 

Rachael Adams 

Wendy Tooker 

Jane Gorvett 

Lily Patel 

Ami Khaliq 

Julia Smith 

Donna Harris 

Keith Wilson 

 



Nick Black as Group Scout Manager nominated the following people to the Group Executive 

Committee. 

 

Fergus Jamieson 

Monica Wolffsohn 

Tim Birse 

Garth Davidson 

Jenny West 

Alex Tate 

 

9.  Any other business.  Wendy introduced Julia Wylie who administers the 500 club and Alan Baxter 

who was looking for volunteers to help with the troop barbecue on Founder’s Day.  She also drew 

attention to the 25
th

 Camberwell website, which contains a lot of information such as the summer 

camp information and the Argentina trip.  


